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           Grade 8 French and Language Arts Class Trip

                 Le Bistro Restaurant and Halifax Central Public Library Tour
                         Thursday, Oct. 6/16
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

I have a unique opportunity this term to organize a combined French and Language Arts class trip on October 6, 2016. At Le Bistro Restaurant, students will be able to use the practised structures in class to choose from a menu that is printed in French and place their order by communicating with bilingual waiters. We will leave the school by 10:30 AM and walk to the restaurant with a goal to place our orders and eat from 11:00-12:00. Following our visit to Le Bistro, we will travel to the Halifax Central Public Library and enjoy some time for silent reading before we go on a tour and presentation of the library from 1:00-2:45. We will return as a full group to school to be dismissed for 3:15. The cost of the trip is $15.00 and this covers the cost of the meal, drinks, taxes and gratuity.  I will post a copy of the menu on my website under: Grade 8 French Homework, Outlines and Rubrics.  Although we have been practising how to order in class, if your child feels they might need some extra practise, I’m available for extra help upon request.  Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Ms. Keefe (Dobson)
jkeefe@hrsb.ca
Students: Please return this form to me in Language Arts class during silent reading.

(--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
I give ______________________ (son/daughter’s name) permission to walk to and from Le Bistro Restaurant and the Halifax Central Public Library on Thursday, October 6, 2016.  
 _____ $15.00 included
Parent/Guardian Signature: ___________________________

